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Lincolnshire LMC Weekly Update 25/08/2023

The Lincs LMC weekly update is an overview of our published information relevant

to practices. All of our weekly updates can be found by clicking the button below.

Click here for all previous Lincolnshire LMC Weekly Updates

General Practice Alert State is OPEN
every Tuesday for your practices’ input

The form can be accessed and completed using
the link found in your GPAS open email

ccccc

Alert State

Every week we send a 'GPAS is open' email to your specified GPAS delegate (this will be the
practice manager by default). Within this email contains the link to the GPAS survey which only

takes a couple of minutes to complete. The data you provide is completely anonymous.

Why should I fill in the GPAS survey?



It is crucial to demonstrate the huge demand practices face that we know exists so that we can
use it to evidence the need for there to be system response to support General Practice. We
need data from as many Practices as possible and it needs to be maintained into the future to

provide comparisons for future capacity planning and an effective response to continual

pressures.

If you are a practice manager or GPAS delegate and not receiving the weekly GPAS

emails, please contact us at info@lincslme.co.uk. Additionally, please ensure if your GPAS

delegate is on leave there will be someone to complete the GPAS survey in their absence.

More information about GPAS here

Most recent News:

e Enabling_patient access to their primary care medical record — TPP Safeguarding
Webinar
e 2023/2024 Pay award guidance

All News




Most recent Guidance:

o Proxy Access to a Child's 'Online' Medical Record
e Completion of form Cremation 4 (replaced form B)

All Guidance

Educational Wabinars

Webinars and Podcasts

Lincolnshire LMC has produced a range of educational webinars and podcast episodes
directed at practice members. Our most recent podcast is the LMC committee meeting
highlights for April. All podcasts and webinars can be viewed using the buttons below.

All LMC podcast episodes

All Educational Webinars

Featured Event:

19/09/2023, 13:00 - 16:30 - Location: Virtual

Improving the Patient Experience



An interactive workshop about the patient experience, from reaching important targets to

managing customer expectations.

BOOK NOW!

LMC Monthly Newsletter - Practice in Touch

Click below to view our most recent Newsletter, August newsletter to be published soon.

View our newsletters

Lincolnshire LMC Committee Meetings

We welcome observers at our committee me"etings, if you would like to
observe a future meeting please contact info@lincsimc.co.uk for details.




Observers are welcome at our LMC Committee meetings. If you would like to attend a

future committee meeting as an observer, please let us know. To to learn more about

becoming a committee member please view the Lincolnshire LMC information pack
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